DOCKLT NOS. 50-313
and (50-365

Arkansas Power & Light Company

ATTH: Mr. David C. Trimble
Manager - Licensing

P.0. Box 551

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

We have recefved a copy of your January 2, 1981 Tetter which transmitted
revisfons tc your Industrial Security Plan for Units 1 and 2 of your
Arkansas Nuclear One facility. These revisions were filed with the Office
of huclear ’ :actor Regulatfon (OHRR) with a request that they review the
proposed change in Enclosure 2 to your letter prior to fts fmplementation.
Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 wers. not included with the request. Requests
for approvals for plant specific items, such as the one {dentified above, are
subject to fees, and foes should be determined in the same manner as for a
request for license amendment.

Based on the information provided by the ONRR staff as a result of their
preliminary review of your request, 1t has been determined that this request
will involve consideration of a singie safety issue. Therefore, a Class III
fee of $4,000 1s required for Unft No. 1 and a duplicate fee of $400 is
required for Unit No 2. It 1s requested that your Company promptly remit a
total of $4,400 to this offfce. If the ONRR staff's final review reveals
that these fees are fncorrect, your Company will be refunded any overpayment
or be asked to pay any additional amount due.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
i WwWm. O, Miller

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Hanagement Branch
0ffice of Administration
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